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City of Dania Beach

Department of Public Services



100 West Dania Beach Blvd ∙ Dania Beach, FL 33004 ∙ (954) 924-3741 ∙ (954) - 923-1109 (fax)


MEMORANDUM

      TO:

Mayor Marco A. Salvino, Sr. 




Vice Mayor Bobbie H. Grace 

Commissioner Chickie Brandimarte 




Commissioner Walter B. Duke, III 

Commissioner Albert C. Jones 

FROM:
Robert Baldwin, City Manager

BY:

Dominic F. Orlando, P.E. Director of Public Services
DATE:
May 28, 2015
SUBJECT:
Approval of Resolution to Exceed $25,000 for Albion Staffing Solutions, Inc.


Public Services Department is requesting approval for various City Departments to continue to use Albion Staffing Solutions for temporary services exceeding the City’s $25,000.00 threshold. 

The Public Services Department has utilized temporary services throughout the fiscal year for a combined total that will exceed the $25,000.00 threshold. 

The City has already made payments to this vendor for this fiscal year totaling $22,167.79. Temporary staff is being utilized in the Public Services front office to assist with answering the phone, work orders, cemetery services, payroll, filing, etc. Also, temporary staff is being utilized for landscaping and to assist staff as necessary.   
The City is currently using the Co-Op Agreement with the City of Coral Springs.  Staff recommends approval.   
Recommendation: 

Public Services’ recommends approval of Resolution to continue to use Albion Staffing Solutions, Inc. to provide temporary staffing which will exceed $25,000.00. 
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